
Unions in joint action over health sector 
negotiations

 Belgium 

Trade unions in the health sector are set to take joint strike action on 24 October 
unless there are positive developments in the sector negotiations that resume on 
14 October. Some demonstrations have already taken place but the unions are 
concerned about the lack of progress on substantial questions such as funding, 
worsening conditions, excessive flexibility and overworks and staff shortages.
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